Omak Public Library Board Meeting  

Conducted remotely via Zoom

January, 2021

Members present: Lorraine Derig, Loretta Houston, Jo Stalder, Cynthia Tollefson, Betsy Rainsford and Librarians Alyssa Collins and Yvette Farmer. 

Minutes from November were read and approved  because we forgot to read them last month. Then minutes from December were read and approved.
Bills presented and approved for payment:

· City of Omak- water, sewer, storm, garbage: $150.64
· PUD- power, lights, heat: $635.22

· U.S. Linen and Uniform- Mat cleaning:  $54.48

Old Business:

~The bookmobile and office space are still in the Omak branch. The back room has been rearranged to make suitable space. They will be here until the NCWL can find a better arrangement for them. 

~The outside light fixture near the employee entrance is still flickering. The problem is random and the light has been working well when the city comes to check on it. The board is requesting that the city come and check the light when it is dark out because that is when it is most noticeable. Thank you!

New Business:

~Parking has become a major issue due to the library sharing space with the Bookmobile.  Cars and busses parked for several days on end on 1st Ave have blocked the Bookmobile and the courier from being able to safely load and unload books through the Pioneer Room entrance. A possible solution would be to have parking on 1st Ave be for library use only from 6 AM to 7PM. This would allow the safe loading and unloading of books as well as provide additional parking for library staff and patrons. Jo Stalder motioned that the board support Alyssa in talking to the city about changes in parking to improve this situation. Loretta Houston seconded and all approved.

~Library staff have been shoveling snow and deicing outside walkways and entrances to make it safer for patrons. The city has removed snow around the library when it is heavy. Thanks to all who are helping.

~Yvette reported big changes in the library with rearrangement and weeding out of some materials which has made more room.  Some changes include: moving the young adult section to where the oversized books were which are now where the graphic novels were kept. The graphic novels are now by the ship near the book drop.

~ A basket is in the library for people to put cards in for Sharon, who will be leaving the library system at the end of this month. The board discussed gift ideas and will readdress that at next month's meeting.

Next meeting will be February 8th, 2021 conducted via Zoom.

Respectfully submitted, Betsy Rainsford

